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Senator Elaine Phillips recently toured Northwell’s DaVita Port Washington Dialysis Center.

“Northwell’s DaVita Port Washington Dialysis Center’s staff continues to do a wonderful job

providing all patients with tremendous care and treatment,” Senator Elaine Phillips said.

“Thank you to Kathy Elfenbein and the staff for inviting me to tour the state-of-the-art

facility.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


For more information on the facility or to find a DaVita facility near you, please visit:

www.davita.com.


